
Note:  This Directive is provided to the Grantee in accordance with the Ryan White HIV/AIDS Program Part A Manual, Section XI, 
Chapter 4 and Policy#2 (Guidance) of the Austin Area HIV Planning Council 
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Directive regarding increasing client access to services under the OAHS Service Category 
 
In order to increase access to care for residents of the Austin TGA outside of Travis County by 
increasing the number of services and locations outside Austin (including Travis County), 
require at least one OAHS subrecipient to offer services in one or several of the outer counties, 
through the any of the following methods: 

• opening a new clinic 
• partnering with an FQHC or another provider located in at least one of the other TGA 

counties 
• providing services on a regularly scheduled basis at an existing subrecipient site  
• using a mobile health care van without HIV-specific signage 
•  or some other mechanism 
• By co-location of staff daily or on a scheduled basis in a subrecipient facility outside 

Travis County   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


